
28 February 2022

Excellency,

We are pleased to write to you in our capacity as co-chairs of the 
Intergovernmental Negotiations on Security Council Reform (IGN), and in reference 
to our letter dated 11 February 2022, in which we transmitted the dates for the 
forthcoming IGN meetings, and in particular, the second meeting of the 
Intergovernmental Negotiations, scheduled to be held on 1-2 March 2022 in the 
General Assembly Hall.

In this regard, and in light of the ongoing Emergency Special Session of the 
General Assembly on Ukraine, the second meeting of the IGN will be rescheduled 
for 7-8 March 2022.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of our highest consideration.

Martin Bille Hermann
Ambassador

Permanent Representative of 
Denmark

to the United Nations

Alya Ahmed Saif Al-Thani


